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The Human Dimension: a key factor for the sustainable future  
of the Single European Sky and RP3 

 
 
IFATCA believes that it should be the aim of the future evolution of the Performance 
Scheme to create a modern state of the art, innovatively driven, socially responsible 
and long-term sustainable service provision at an acceptable and realistically 
achievable cost for the users. IFATCA therefore has outlined its view in a position 
paper to the European Commission on the needs for the future Performance 
Scheme. 
  
"The future performance scheme has to become, more realistic, simpler, include all 
stakeholders while reducing the fragmentation and has to realign the scope of the 
targets in a more realistic and operational focused way" comments Mr. Tom Laursen, 
Executive Vice President Europe of IFATCA. He continues, "The main challenge for 
the future of the Single European Sky is to create a performing infrastructure, which 
includes the human dimension as an enabler. The investment in infrastructure needs 
to be controlled and the investment in operational staff needs to be treated as a 
priority. The deployment phase of the technological pillar is a major change process 
that needs to be carried out by the humans in the system." 
  
IFATCA proposes overall measures to correct the direction of the Single European 
Sky and 16 measures for the Reference Period 3 and invites all the stakeholders to 
agree on a common and shared vision for the future of the currently high performing 
ATM system. 
  
IFATCA is the worldwide organization representing more than 50,000 air traffic 
controllers in more than 125 countries. IFATCA’s goals are of professional nature, 
among which are the promotion of safety, efficiency and regularity in international air 
navigation and the protection and safeguarding of the interests of the air traffic 
control profession. 
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